
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Table Tennis Squad 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected for our table tennis squad 

following trials this week.  We have our first competition early in October. 

 

We would like your child to attend table tennis club every Monday from 3.00 – 4.00pm 

starting next Monday 9th September.  Please return the form below to confirm your child can 

attend.  If your child also wants to attend Netball club, they will get practice time in the 

afternoon. 

 

Next week we will also hold an extra club on Tuesday 10th September at 3.00 – 4.00pm as the 

other clubs have not started.  We are very excited to start this new sport and your child was 

very enthusiastic to be a part of it. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Lane and Mr Keys 

 

 

 

Table Tennis                Please complete and return to Mrs Lane 

 

 

Childs Name: ……………………………………………………………. Class:  ………….. 
 

My child will attend table tennis club every Monday at 3.00 – 4.00pm  □ 

My child will attend the extra club on Tuesday 10th Sept at 3.00 – 4.00pm  □  

My child will be collected from school        □ 

My child is allowed to walk home       □  

My child will attend Busy Bears       □  
 

 

Signed:   ………….………………………………….. Parent/Guardian 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

